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PERMISSION FOR WALKING HOME ALONE 

Dear parents and carers, 

Should you, as parents, feel that your child is mature enough to cope with the 
responsibility of walking home alone, would you please complete the slip below giving 
your child permission to do so? 

No child will be allowed to leave the site unaccompanied without prior consent from a 
parent or guardian. 

Please make sure that your child knows, each day, whether they are walking home 
alone, who they should be meeting and where they should be going. It is very 
distressing for children and staff if they end up going to the wrong places. If in doubt, 
please let your classteacher know of any changes. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Miss D Johnson 

Headteacher 

________________________________________________________________ 

PERMISSION TO WALK HOME – PLEASE RETURN TO THE CLASSTEACHER 

I give permission for my child to walk home (or to other specified destinations) on their 

own after school. 

I have explained to my child the safety aspects of walking home on their own. I 

understand that it is the responsibility of parents, and not the school, once my child has 

left the school premises. My child understands that this is a privilege that may have to be 

reviewed if they prove that they are not yet ready for this responsibility. 

Name of child:  

Class: 

Name of parent:     

Signed: 

Other destinations (e.g. childminders, car park): 

http://www.wateringbury.kent.sch.uk/

